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P.T.O. 

WREN  

SPINNEY  

SCHOOL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you are enjoying the summer, as we 

approach the end of another school year 

and a well-earned break for students and 

staff. 

It has been a busy year for Wren, and 

there is plenty to look forward to for next 

year too, with all the possibilities from our 

links with Isebrook, and redevelopment 

work of the school. 

We’ll look forward to seeing all our 

students again soon, but in the meantime 

have a good holiday! 

Simon Bishop,  

Headteacher 

WrenFest 2017 

On  

29th  

June 

WrenFest 

once again 

came to 

school!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
#loveasportwithbreaksforcake 

#sillymidoff 

#howzat! 

 

Merlins have been 

enjoying practising 

skills to play 

rounders and cricket 

for the summer 

JULY 

2017 

KIDS DAY OUT – 14th June 2017 
The annual outing to Wicksteed Park funded by the 

Rotary Club was enjoyed by majority of our pupils. 

It was a hot day but everyone made the most of the 

free rides and food! 

If all goes to plan 

this will be with 

effect from Sept 1st 

2017. We will keep 

you updated on 

any further news. 

The consultation period 

for Wren to form a Multi 

Academy Trust with 

Isebrook finished on 11th 

July and the Governors 

decided to proceed with 

forming the Academy. 

 

Although the event was held indoors because of the 

weather, everyone still had a good time! 

 

 

 

 

  

‘CREATING TOMORROW 

MULTI ACADEMY TRUST’ 
 

Wren and 

Isebrook will 

still be 

keeping their 

own school  

names.  

http://www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk/
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Our leavers this 

year 

Leavers assembly was held on 

Friday 30th June when we said 

goodbye to 5 students who 

are taking different routes 

post Wren- Moulton College, 

Stamford College 

 and Sense. 

We wish them all the best for 

the future. 

 

OUR 2017 LEAVERS GRADUATING…. 

 

 
#washing hands 

#getridofdirtygerms 
Eagles have been 

looking at healthy 

living and keeping 

hands clean 

 

 

School closes to students on: 

Fri 21st July 2017 
 

Reopen to students on: 

Tues 5th September 2017 
 

October half term: 

School closes on: 

Fri 20th October 2017 
 

Reopen to students on: 

Tues 31st October 2017 

As from September 

the Wardrobe will be 

based at The Shop in 

Gold Street, 

Kettering. We will be 

focussing on 

children’s clothing 

and therefore If you 

have any good quality 

second hand clothing 

you would like to 

donate we would be 

extremely grateful. 

Please send into 

school or drop off at 

The Shop 

Thank you 

 

 

 

We know that there are many families that are 

struggling to fund expensive equipment for their 

children. 

We can help with grants for wheelchairs and 

specialist equipment for children and young 

people up to the age of 18. An application form 

and guidance can be found at: 

http://www.variety.org.uk  

Tel: 020 7428 81 00 

More information can be found on the school 

website under parent forum/news. 

We understand the uncertainty you may have 

with

‘What’s next’? 
so invite you to join us for an informative 

evening with school staff and relevant 

agencies to give you any help you require. 
 

Date: Tuesday 12th September 2017 

Venue: Wren Spinney School 

Time: at 6pm  
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